
 

 

 

Circular No.ERS/2024-25/26 Date: - 11 /02/2025 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!!! 
 
     School will remain closed on Wednesday, 12 February 2025 on account of Sant Ravidas 

Jayanti being a government holiday. 

 

 
 Warm Regards,                         

Principal 

Eraya Royals School     

Malwa County 
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